
Date: March 29, 2020 
To: Penn National Handicap System Members 
From: Penn National Handicap Committee 

 

We hope that this series of communications has helped all of our members to better understand the 

changes implemented by the USGA on January 1, 2020.  The active season for posting handicap scores 

played at Penn National courses begins April 1st.   

If you have any questions about the information that the Handicap Committee has provided, please talk 

to any Handicap Committee member or one of our Penn National Pros.  We want this transition to the 

new Rules of Handicapping to be easy and painless. 

We all have roles and responsibilities.  As a player we are expected to act with integrity by attempting to 

make our best score possible and following the Rules of Handicapping.  We are also expected to review 

and certify the scores of fellow players.  The members of the Handicap Committee are responsible for 

ensuring the integrity of the handicap system at Penn National.  We also have new additional roles and 

responsibilities in the new system. 

Our intention is to continue providing information about the new system during the golf season at Penn 

National.  The communications would be shorter and directed more towards a specific item in the Rules 

of Handicapping.  We would appreciate your feedback on the communications that we have already 

provided.  Just a brief word to any of the Pros in the Pro Shop or to any Handicap Committee member 

will be very helpful. 

Enjoy your 2020 golf season at Penn National! 

Visit https://www.penngolf.com/golf/membership/handicaps for this and previous Handicap Committee 

communications. 
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